
Clarecastle - Ballyea Parish  
www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie  

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011 / 086 8572023: Fr. Harry Brady 086 2349798                                                                                                                         

Sunday Mass:    Clarecastle 9am & 12noon  &  Ballyea 10.30am                                          

Saturday Mass:  Clarecastle 7pm                                                                              

Weekday Mass:  Clarecastle 10am                                                                                                                    
All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday  or email:clarecastleballyea@eircom.net 

                24
th

 June 2018 ~ The Nativity of John the Baptist 
 

                             Clarecastle Mass Intentions                                             
Sat.    23rd June    7pm       Anniv.     Peter Snr. & Jnr. & Nancy Dillon, St. Michael’s Tce.  

Sat.    23rd June    7pm       Anniv.      Tommy Mee, Kildysart Road.  

Sun.    24th June    12noon   Anniv.      Michael Haran, Ballybeg.               

Sat     30th June    7pm       Anniv.      Deceased members of Hegarty Family, Madden’s Tce. 

Sat.    30th  June   7pm       Anniv.     Gerard Keane, U.S.A. 

Sun.     1st     July       9am       Anniv.      Peg & Paddy Corry, Patrick Street. 

Sun.    1st    July       12noon   Anniv.      Frank, Margaret, Mary, Pat & Dolores Power. 

Ballyea Mass Intentions 

Sun.   24th  June     10.30am    Anniv.   Joseph Griffin, Cragbrien.                         

Sun.   24th  June     10.30am    Anniv.   Nancy O’Connor, Ballyveskill.   

Sun.   24th  June     10.30am    Anniv.   Alphonsus, Lil & Martin Commane, Newhall.   

Sun.   1st    July       10.30am   Anniv.   James & Kitty Carroll, Edenvale. 
 

 

Pray for the happy repose of the souls of Noreen George, England, sister of Mary 

Kelly, Greenlawn and Josephine Kenneally, Clarehill; Joan Spaight, Sixmilebridge, 

sister of Fr. Spaight who died during the week.  We offer our condolences to their 

family and friends. 
 

Offertory Collection – Clarecastle: Coin: €448.20:  Envelopes: €577.00 = €1,025.20 
 

Clerks Collection:  Sincere Thanks to all who contributed to this collection last 

weekend.   Your continued support is greatly appreciated.                                            

Bus going to Eddie Stone in Clonfert on Sat. 7
th
 July. Phone  Stephen on 086 194 3960.  

   

June Retreat Days at Glenstal Abbey:  Tuesday 26
th
 - One Day Silent Retreat for 

Women. Wed, 27
th
 - Annual one Day Retreat for Women (not silent). Thurs, 28

th
 – Day 

Retreat for Men. Mass, Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation. Meals & Refreshment breaks are included. Cost €45. For further details 

phone  061 621 005 / events@glenstal.com  
 

Tickets for the Papal visit to Knock and the Papal Mass in the Phoenix Park on 

Sunday August 26 are now available on the World Meeting website.                         

ALL tickets are FREE. 
 

 

Ballyea Fun Day will take place at school grounds on Sunday 24
th
 June from 1pm to 

4pm. Music, face painting, puppet show, BBQ, magician, kids disco and super raffle.  

All are welcome. 
 
 

Director of Youth Ministry The Diocese of Killaloe is recruiting a Director of Youth 

Ministry. Please see the Diocesan Website for more details and application process.  
 

Computer Classes Age Action, in partnership with Roche Ireland, are holding 

computer classes for older learners commencing in Clarecastle on Thurs. 26
th
 July for 5 

weeks. As place are limited phone Age Action on 091 527831 to book your place.  

 

Annual Killaloe Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will take place on Sunday 29
th

 

July.  Led by Bishop Fintan Monahan.  Ceremonies begin at 2.30 p.m.  For bus 

transport please contact: Glynn’s Coaches on 6828234.   

 

Guided Walks for Active Agers (Over 50’s)  Thursday 28
th
  June @ 11am – The 

Cloondorney  Lake Loop, Tulla. This is a 7km looped walk along part of the East Clare 

Way, walking route starting in Tulla, starting and finish at the Clare Walks’ office on 

Main Street, Tulla, Phone  683 5912 or 086 358 6293; info@clarewalks.ie.                   

Clare Branch of the Parkinson’s Association of Ireland  will meet at Carrigoran 

Health & Wellness Centre, Newmarket-on-Fergus; 10am; Friday, 29
th
 June. One of the 

Group’s aims is to link people with Parkinson’s, their carers, relatives, friends and 

interested health and care professionals. All are Welcome.  For further information 

phone 087 415 8430.                                                 
 

On Friday August 24
th

 at World Meeting of Families Congress, the Munster 

Province (which includes Killaloe diocese) are invited to form a combined provincial 

choir to sing at 2 major liturgies (9am Morning Prayer in the Simmonscourt RDS, and 

4pm Eucharist in the RDS Arena). If your choir would like to participate please contact 

Mr Derek Mahady directly at Music@worldmeeting2018.ie . Theme of HOPE! 

 

 

Log on to our website www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie for further notices. 

                                                                                                                                                     

                   Clarecastle Community Lotto:  Winning Numbers for 15
th

 June ’18 

1, 10, 16, 26:  No Jackpot Winner:   2 Match 3 Winners of €75.00ea. 

Mary Sherlock, c/o Bingo: Ena Higgins, Clarecastle: 

 

     Next Week’s Lotto Jackpot €5,800.00: Friday, 22
nd

 June ‘18 
                                                        

Ballyea-Clondegad G.A.A. Lotto:  Winning Numbers for 18
th

 June ‘18 

1, 14, 18, 22: No Jackpot Winner: 2 Match 3 Winners of €60.ea & Co. Board Draw Ticket 

Kathy Phelan, Darragh: Joe Murphy, Ballynacally:                                       

Next Week’s Jackpot €2,200.00 in Daly’s Bar: Monday, 25
th

 June ‘18    
             

 

We ask all Readers, Eucharistic Ministers and those entering and exiting the Sanctuary from 

the church; to enter at the side aisle sides, using the brass handrails to assist them.  This is a 

very important request in the interest of Health & Safety.        

Parish Office will be closed next week, Thurs. 28
th

 & Fri. 29
th

 June. 


